Portlan
Maine

(&5 Loogle's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

47 Lafayette St - legalization application

Tracie Reed <traciereed@dextrouscreative.com> Tue, Feb 21, 2017 at 11:18 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Christina, thank you for your help. Can you please withdraw the legalization application for 47 Lafayette on my behalf?
And, yes, the amount includes the kitchen and stair.

Tracie Reed, Maine Licensed Architect
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